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Message from the Guest Editors

Dear Colleagues,

Neurons are a perennial cell population and, therefore,
neurotoxicity understanding and management is a relevant
challenge to treat/prevent neurological disorders. There
are many different potentially neurotoxic agents which
include chemotherapy drugs, environmental pollution, et
cetera. This Special Issue explores mechanisms of damage
that involve either the peripheral and/or central nervous
system to provide a sound biological rational to potential
treatment strategies.
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Editor-in-Chief

Prof. Dr. Maurizio Battino
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60100 Ancona, Italy

Message from the Editor-in-Chief

The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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